
I support SB857.
I used to be able to enjoy kayaking in the upper Willamette in the summer months.  That was until a few years ago when the bigger 
and bigger boats have taken over the river.
10-15 years ago it wasn't an issue, but things have really changed.  More and more people and bigger and bigger boats.  It's crazy 
on the upper Willamette in the summer.
You all should see it for yourselves and then you would understand the problem.  
Please vote for SB857


